

## Information on the procedure when switching treatment to our centre - what to do?

Dear couple,
Dear patients!

We would like to inform you about what to do if you want to transfer to our Kinderwunschzentrum an der Wien.

We do our best and help you to continue your treatment without losing too much time.

It is very important for us to get to know your situation - therefore please send us your available treatment documents (findings, notarial deed, infectious serology, ...). We will check them immediately and then advise you individually and tell you exactly what to do.

Together we will then also arrange an appointment on short notice to plan the next steps of your fertility journey together.

f you have any further questions, we invite you to contact us by phone or via our website: T +43 1 934 69 79

www.kinderwunschzentrum.at/en/contact

We are here for you.

Best wishes and all the best

Your team at the Kinderwunschzentrum an der Wien